
CCW Homeowners Association Meeting – July 11, 2023 
 

 
In Attendance: Katie Raisch, Lisa Northup, Stephanie Larson, Krystal Logli, Cheryl Suvic, 
Victoria Easter, and Tom Dunn  
 
 
Secretary Report:  
Board Notes of June 13, 2023, were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
The financial reports were approved as stated: 
Total assets of $169,131.44  
A/R $11,093.00.00 
 
 
 
Ongoing Business: 
 

a. Basin Area Project no updates.  
b. Tuck pointing continued to next meeting we have estimate of $48,000. 
c. 2052 NW 149th Street- resolved. 
d. 2123 NW 146th Street-resolved 
e. 15108 Rosewood trailer lien wiped off. 

 
NEW Business: 
 

A. School Bus Driveway 15095 Woodcrest Drive 
B. Potholes in roadway City of Clive matter. 

 
 

Meeting ended at 6:57 PM.  
 
Next meeting at 6:30PM on August 8, 2023.  

 

 

 

 


